

August 21, 2013

Dr. Tom Kazee President University of Evansville 1800 Lincoln Avenue Evansville, IN 47722

Dear Tom:

As part of American Patriot Group's continued support of the University of Evansville, I am writing to endorse the UE Internship Program in Indiana. As part of that endorsement, The American Patriot Group will continue to look for opportunities to match up students to intern within our various companies.

In addition, I would be happy to work with the University to provide input and suggestions as to curriculum changes UE could implement in order to better prepare the students for the job market.

Please feel free to contact me if I can be of any further assistance to the University.

1 A Throng

Sincerely,

Daniel Hermann

President

DH/ks

copy: John C. Barner